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19th June 2019
Dear Parents,

As part of the DASP Literacy festival celebration Puddletown First School are fortunate to be hosting the author Steve Skidmore during the afternoon of Friday 5th July. The school won this author visit because of our winning entry in the World Book Day photograph competition organised by DASP in March.

Steve Skidmore has written many children’s books with titles suitable for all ages. As part of his visit Steve will be working firstly with year 1 and 2 children, then years 3 and 4. He will be sharing some of his books and talking about being an author. 

Steve will be bringing a selection of his books for the children to purchase at a reduced price of £5 so if you would like your child to buy a signed copy of one of his books please send the money in a named envelope.

We very much look forward to hosting an author at school and giving the children the opportunity to be inspired by his love of reading and writing.

Best wishes,

Rebecca Murphy
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